
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2nd May 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Closure of Worcester Avenue  
 
I am writing to inform you that due to Tottenham Hotspur New Stadium Project and their 
requirement for the temporary closure of Worcester Avenue, we have to close the current 
entrance to our school on Worcester Avenue and place a new entrance where the school 
wall begins near St Pauls and All Hallows Primary School. This will come into effect on 
Monday 15th May. The Trulock Road entrance will be unaffected.  
 
What will the road closure mean for our students?  
 
All students coming along Northumberland Park Road will not be able to turn onto Worcester 
Avenue to come to school, there will be no access.  All students and visitors must continue 
to walk along Northumberland Park Road and enter the school via the Trulock Road 
entrance. Students who come along Park Lane, via the High Road, will enter the school via 
the new entrance on Worcester Avenue. This new entrance will lead onto the school’s 
Astroturf. 
 
I do hope that students will leave home at least 10 mins earlier to take into account the new 
changes which may increase their journey to school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr. C. Cameron 
Assistant Headteacher 
Student Personal Development and Wellbeing 
 


